Lindberg Joshua

From: David Cruz <_>

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2020 4:11 PM

To: Lindberg Joshua

Subject: RE: N15412 Accident KOSA Nov 25-2019

Attachments: Chevaan Meegolle IR Temp.pdf; De Silva Meegolle Passport.jpg

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Lindberg,

Shortly after the accident, Mr. Meegolle discontinued flying with our school. Because he is a foreign national on a visa,
we transferred his M-1 to Florida Flyers Flight Academy in St. Augustine, Florida.

According to our records, Mr. Meegolle began taking lessons and obtained his Private, Instrument rating and was
working on his Commercial certificate when the accident occurred. His pilot time with us was 210 hours with 3.9 hours

of that being in the Seneca.

| have attached copies of his most recent pilot certificate and passport which should provide you some of the
information you need.

Please contact me if | can be of further assistance to you.

Best regards,

Chief Flight Instructor
US Aviation Academy

Aviation Group

From: Lindberg Joshua
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2020 5:01 PM
Subject: RE: N15412 Accident KOSA Nov 25-2019

David,

Could you please send me pilot info for the pilot receiving instruction, Chevaan Meegolle? He has fallen silent and | don’t
have much info on him. Full name, DOB, certificate number, flight hours, etc.

Thank you,



Josh Lindberg
Air Safety Investigator
National Transportation Safety Board

From: David Cruz
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 12:06 PM
To: Lindberg Joshua _>
Subject: RE: N15412 Accident KOSA Nov 25-2019

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Josh,

| tried to send you the manual earlier but it failed because of the large size of the file. So lets try this one.

Chief Flight Instructor
US Aviation Academy

Aviation Group

From: Lindberg Joshua
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 5:40 PM

To: David Cruz

Subject: RE: N15412 Accident KOSA Nov 25-2019

Thank you, David. When you have a chance will you please send me a copy of the Seneca POH that you guys train from?
If you have it in PDF?

Josh Lindberg
Air Safety Investigator
National Transportation Safety Board

From: David Cruz
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 2:22 PM
To: Lindberg Joshua
Subject: N15412 Accident KOSA Nov 25-2019



[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Mr. Lindberg,

| opened a new form and copied the information that Mr. Strnad supplied and pasted it into this report. | believe this
solved the problem of not being able to see the information that was filled out.

Please let me know if that is not the case.
Also, | do not have the information for the student on this report.

| apologize for the delay. Please contact me if you need additional information and | appreciate your patience and
consideration in this matter.

Best regards,

Chief Flight Instructor
US Aviation Academy

Aviation Group
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